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City of Pine Forest

Dumpster Hours

Dumpster Hours are Monday- Friday 8:00AM-4:00PM

The City Dumpster will be open the 3™ Saturday of every month from 9AM-
1PM by appointment only. Please schedule your appointment before
September 18" by calling the office at 409-786-4100.
Items not Permitted:
. Liquids of any kind
° Gas/Oil

° Paint (Paint cans that are completely dry are acceptable)

e Pool Chemicals/Chlorine

° Items such as Refrigerators, Electric Coolers, Water Coolers, or anything
with freon.

Mayor: Cathy Nagel
. Batteries

CNagel@cityofpinef

. Propane Tanks

e Tires Mayor Pro-Tem: James McCullar

Now accepting Ads and Announcements

Council: Jesse Santana
Pine Forest Residents & Local Businesses will now have the ability to place

Ad’s and Announcements in the City Newsletter that is distributed to our
Community.

canncilicasti@eitvat aforect con
counciiseatl @cityoipineiorest.com

Council: Bobby Bernhardt
Please submit Ads to Lturner@cityofpineforest.com councilseat3@cityofpineforest.com

Council: Cynthia Worsham

Christmas Tree Lighting & Vendor Booths

On Saturday, December 4, 2021, the City of Pine Forest will be hosting our

councilseat4d@cityofpineforest.com

Annual Community Christmas Tree Lighting. We welcome our community to

join us for the festivities. We will have vendor booths, refreshments & crafts

for the kids to enjoy. Students from the Pine Forest Elementary Choir will also City Secretary: Michelle Josey

be joining us with Christmas Carols. Vendors are welcome to set up a booth for

our community to enjoy. If you wish to set up a booth, please call City Hall to Chief Financial Officer: Connie Stanton
set up arrangements and discuss details. CStanton@cityofpineforest.com
\/\/a tch yo iy Sp ee d l Grants Administrator: Lacey Turner

T

LTurner@cityofpineforest.com

Please Slow Down, Our Children are at Play! Orange County Sheriff’s
Department & Pine Forest Officers will be randomly patrolling and issuing
tickets. Keep our community a safe place to live.



Hello Pine Forest Residents,

Things are happening here at Pine Forest City Halll We have officially moved out of the
temporary trailer from Hurricane Harvey and back into the original city hall building. We
have awarded the office expansion project to a builder and should began construction soon.
We are hoping to have the additional space finished by the end of October. It’s been a long
time coming but our patience has paid off. Also, we have applied for several grants to repair
and improve infrastructure and are searching for grants for playground equipment, as well as
a walking track. These grants take time but will be worth the wait. We are making every
effort to improve our city and our quality of life. My goal is to make Pine Forest a city you will
all be proud to call your home. Happy Fall and take care.

Sincerely,

Mayor Cathy Nagel

Love our Newsletter?

305 Nagel Street
Vidor, Texas 77662
:09'78;41‘:10 EPA—— Please check our website at
ours: Monday- Friday 8: - e e e g .
4:00PM wr.cityorpineforest.com and Pine Forest Talk on
Facebook for a digital copy.

We would love your feedback!

A Community with room for

Growth. Our City Newsletter will mail out monthly. If you
_ no longer wish to receive our Monthly Newsletter
Find us on the Web: by US mail, please call us at 409-786-4100 to be

www.Cityofpineforest.com
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